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To Be Published in the 
McKINNEY COURIER-GAZETTE 

Sunday, December 20, 2009 
ONE (1) TIME 
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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD BY THE 
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF McKINNEY AT 5:30 P.M. ON TUESDAY, 
JANUARY 5, 2010 IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS OF CITY HALL LOCATED AT 222 
N. TENNESSEE STREET REGARDING: 
 
 
 
 
Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on the Request 
by JDJR Engineers and Consultants, Inc., on Behalf of AKAL III 
Management, Inc., for Approval of a Site Plan for a Multi-Story 
Hotel (Hampton Inn), Approximately 2.00 Acres, Located 
Approximately 700 Feet South of Bray Central Drive and 
Approximately 300 Feet East of U.S. Highway 75 (Central 
Expressway). 
 
 
 
 
 

WITNESS MY HAND AND SEAL OF OFFICE THIS THE 18th DAY OF DECEMBER, 

2009. 

 
 
 
_________________________________ 
SANDY HART, TRMC, MMC  
City Secretary 
 
 
 

 

 


